Rivera; Yadinette (DPL)

From: DPoug Sfone S
Sent: Tuesday, June 09, 2015 1:u4 ¥
To: Rivera, Yadinette (DPL)
Subject: Comments

As a funeral director in the State of Massachusetts for many years, | have seen the tremendous increase in cremation.
Most funeral homes are batting 50% or higher and this percentage does not seem to be decreasing. Because the Board
is encouraging written comments from funeral directors across the state, it would seem good to at least look at the
regulation, which prohibits funeral homes operating crematories,

Thank you for the tine and consideration given to this comment.
Douglas M. Stone,
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